
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Scrapping alcohol floor prices a backward step 
in harm reduction 
A Northern Territory government decision to scrap minimum unit pricing (MUP) for alcohol has 
removed a crucial measure to reduce alcohol-related harm in the Territory.  
 
Australian Medical Association (Northern Territory) President Dr Robert Parker said the decision by 
the CLP Government marked the end of the $1.30 per standard drink floor price, introduced in 2018 
to curb alcohol-related harm. 
 
“This decision is a backward step in reducing alcohol-related harm in the Northern Territory, which 
historically has the highest per capita costs and harms of alcohol consumption in the nation,” Dr 
Parker said.  
 
“The MUP has contributed to significant reductions in alcohol-related harm, and its removal could 
reverse these gains. 
 
“The Menzies School of Health Research strongly advocated for the implementation of a minimum 
unit price for alcohol, highlighting its potential to significantly reduce alcohol-related harms. And 
further research has found that the MUP policy successfully targeted and reduced cask wine and 
total wine consumption. 
 
Dr Parker said the NT AMA was concerned the Territory’s most vulnerable populations including First 
Nations communities could be disproportionately affected by the policy change. 
 
“Removing the MUP could lead to a rise in alcohol-related incidents, including violence, hospital 
admissions, and chronic health issues.  
 
“We are urging the NT Government to reconsider the decision and maintain the MUP to protect 
public health and community safety.”  
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